
2550 Roslyn Street ● Denver, Colorado 80238 ● T: 303.377.9732   ● F: 303.377.9744 ● anchorcenter.org 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
“See Life Differently” is a sentiment that resonates from the moment you walk through the 
doors at Anchor Center for Blind Children! We teach visually impaired infants and young 
children (birth to 5-years-old), along with their families - providing hope and a nurturing 
environment where children reach their highest potential! 
 
On Saturday, September 30th, we will host our 21st Sunset in the Country gala, which has a 

market reach of 600+ guests! This is a wonderful opportunity for you and your business.  

 
We respectfully request a donation for our silent auction! Your gift will be used in our 
fundraiser and will help raise much needed funds for our families. 
 
To participate and support our children, please mail your gift to: Anchor Center for Blind 
Children, 2550 Roslyn Street, Denver, CO 80238.  
 
Also, complete and return the enclosed form along with your donation to receive the potential 
tax benefits for your kind donation. 
  
Should you require pick up for your donation, please contact Frances Owens at (303) 377-
9732, ext. 145 or fowens@anchorcenter.org. On behalf of our families, thank you for your 
consideration of our request. We couldn’t do it without you! 
 
With gratitude, 

            
Heather Cameron 

               Executive Director 
               Enclosure 

  

 
 
 
 

 
Anchor Center for Blind Children is a 501(c)(3) organization (#84-0893509) 

“My daughter became confident, strong 
and empowered because of the people 

and programs at Anchor Center.” 
 

– Noel, parent of graduate 
2017 


